[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]
Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

Independent Community Police Oversight Commission Complaint
(Insert Date)

Thank you for filling out the ICPOC Complainant form. The Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission has received your complaint, and it has been recorded.  
What Happens After I File a Complaint? Your complaint will be reviewed by the Police Department and Commission. The Police Department will review the complaint first for possible officer discipline prior to review by the Commission. While the Commission cannot guarantee when review of your complaint will be finished, the Commission will give you an update within approximately 30 days from the day you file it.
All decisions are communicated to the complainant as soon as practicable. If you have any questions or concern about the complaint process, you may contact the Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission through email icpoc@a2gov.org. 
For additional assistance, the Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission City Staff Liaison will also be happy to try and answer any questions about the Commission and the complaint process. The City Staff Liaison can be contacted by phone or email. 
We look forward to assisting you!

City Staff Liaison
Kennedi Blair Cummings
City of Ann Arbor
301 E. Huron St.
Ann Arbor, MI 48104
KCummings@a2gov.org
(734)794-6291 Ext. 42901

Best,
Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission
Guy C. Larcom City Hall, 301 E. Huron Street, 2nd Floor
Ann Arbor MI 48104
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